Tuesday, March 28th
5:30 P.M. — 7:00 P.M.

We are extremely excited to be able to have this event, so that your
children can show you where they spend their time every day, and what
they’ve been working on this year.

The playground will be closed. All students and siblings need to stay
with their parents at all times.




